Hull Family Network 180 Harborview Road, Room C101 Hull, MA 02045

Summer 2018

Dear Families,

Are you an online Amazon shopper- if so 3% of your purchase could come back to Hull Family Network each month. Are you planning a vacation this summer? Hotel gift cards can be purchased in advanced to use with any where from 4-8% coming back to the HFN. Your weekly grocery shopping at Whole Foods, Stop & Shop or Shaws would donate back 3-4%. If you have a vacation coming up you can purchase gift cards to pay for your hotel or airfare if traveling on Southwest Airlines.

For online purchasing of gift cards, you would sign up for an online account with Scrip yourself by using the Hull PTO enrollment Code D7E6861823225 at www.shopwithscrip.com. If you do sign up, I will need to be notified so I can inform the Scrip Coordinator to approve you and to direct donations towards the HFN. Many resturants & stores participate in Scrip Now where you can print off your gift card and use it right then (this is how you would load your Amazon account to use for your Amazon Prime account.)

For actual gift cards, it takes a little preplanning of your upcoming purchases; some people purchase cards for weekly grocery or household expenses and others for their discretionary spending such as restaurants or seasonal clothing shopping. At the end of the year, I will send you a receipt for the values of what we received from GLS for your tax purposes.

If you have any other questions, don't hesitate to ask me. Thank you for considering participating in this monthly program.

Sincerely,

Joan F. MacDonald, M.Ed HFN Coordinator



More retailers coming soon!

























